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It has been a busy half term in Lower School: the children have 

enjoyed a wide range of events to enhance their Forest education.   

They have been fortunate enough to watch a production by a visiting 

theatre group and have taken part in the whole school events for 

Children in Need.   

The Nativity has been a focus for this December and the performance 

at North Cestrian was enjoyed by both children and parents alike. 

Children showcased their acting and singing talents and displayed the 

enthusiasm that Forest brings out in all its pupils.  Many happy 

memories were created and the staff went home feeling immensely 

proud of the children in their classes.   

I’d like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and look forward to 

more fun and productive events at Forest in the New Year. 

Helen Bradley   

Key Stage 1 Co-ordinator 


